
We of the FRANCISCAN 75 would like to take this opportunity to extend our ap­
preciation to those individuals who gave of their time and talents in helping us 
organize this book.

To Michael and Suzanne DeChillo who were helpful in giving the staff a direction 
in which to go we would like to thank them for their guidance.

To Mary McKenna (Class 74) and George Russell (Class 73) we would like to 
publicly thank them for their creative assistance and encouragement during the 
production of the yearbook.

To Mrs. Edward Wallace we are sincerely thankful for the artwork which she 
contributed.
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